
 
 
 

No. 872/BPE/2015                                                                 Date: 22/06/2015 
 

 
 
To 
Dr. K.K. Poddar 
Deputy Director General & State Informatics Officer, W.B, 
Bidyut Bhavan, Salt Lake 
Kolkata – 700 091 

Sub: Extension of the date of Registration for Admit Cards 
 
Sir, 
 

In partial modification of our earlier communication through email I am directed to 

request you to make the website available to the TET, 2014 applicants through United Bank 

of India for registration of admit cards till 23.06.2015 instead of 22.06.2015, as stipulated 

earlier. Other dates and information shall remain as they are in our earlier Memo. in this 

connection. 

Hope, you will do the needful. 
 
With regards, 
 Sincerely yours, 

 

  
 ( Dr. R.C. Bagchi ) 
 Secretary 
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